
 

 

 

 

 

2008 Fire Safety Workshop for Federal Agencies 

1 – 5 PM on April 2, 2008 

After the 2008 Annual Fire Conference at NIST 

Room B245, Building 224, NIST 

Colleagues at Federal Agencies are invited to attend a half-day Fire 

Safety Workshop, which is being planned to explore mutual fire 

safety research interests among government agencies.  While many 

federal agencies conduct and support fire safety research, many of 

us know little about each other’s work.   

The objective of the meeting is to identify overlapping fire safety 

interests among government agencies and to organize collaborative 

research activities.  No formal presentations are planned. An 

attempt will be made to prioritize problems common to all federal 

agencies and explore opportunities for collaboration.  The focus this 

year will be to identify collaborative projects and/or possibly 

government-wide projects or initiatives that benefit a fire safety 

agenda across federal agencies.  More than twenty federal agencies 

are being invited to participate. 

 

For further information and to arrange a visitor pass to NIST, please 

send an E-mail message to: Anthony.Hamins@nist.gov  
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